




















2/28/2017 VIA PDF

Dear Mary Joy,

On September 20, 2016 the BAR approved both the elevations and the exterior materials for 510
-600 West Main Street project. Due to budget constraints we are now asking for approval of two
revisions to the design:

•  The south facade of the building will be revised to include more fiber cement panel and
less vertical metal siding. In order to maintain consistency with the other building facades the
windows will still have a shifting pattern from floor to floor, as will the joints of the fiber
cement panels. We will also keep vertical panels of perforated metal in front of some of the
windows.

•  The zinc material will be substituted with painted aluminum panels, with a color similar to
the zinc. The patterning of the facade will remain as approved. We will bring aluminum
samples to the meeting on 03.21.2017 for review.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Whitney Glick

Ms. Mary Joy Scala
City of Charlottesville Neighborhood Development Services
City Hall
PO Box 911
Charlottesville VA  22902

Subject: 510 - 600 West Main Street:  BAR approval of exterior revisions

Bushman Dreyfus Architects PC
820b East High Street Charlottesville, Virginia  22902  Telephone  434.295.1936  Fax 434.297.1436
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